
 

 

HAMMERSMITH PUMPING STATION – EXTENDED 
WORKING HOURS 
 
We would like to update you about the information on the previous information sheet you received 
regarding the extended working hours at our Hammersmith Pumping Station. 
 
To support the construction activities within the shaft, we will be extending our working hours.  
 
These works will start as an initial trial for one month from Monday 21 September. If successful, it will run 
until Thursday 17 December. Our working hours will be Monday to Thursday 07:00 to 05:00, Friday 07:00 
to 17:30, and Saturday 08:00 to 13:00. 
 
The works will take place between 15 and 33 metres below ground level inside the shaft. These activities 
will be of low-noise impact and will be supported by the electric gantry crane.     
 
We do not anticipate these works to be intrusive.  The monitoring of noise, dust and vibration levels will be 
in place across the site and in the shaft at all times. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you feel affected by Tideway’s work, you can contact Tideway’s Helpdesk and ask to speak to your local 
Mitigation and Compensation Lead, who will then be able to support and advise you on the Independent 
Compensation Panel (ICP). 
 
Tideway is happy to provide information in other languages and formats such as braille or large print. 
Please contact us: 08000 30 80 80 or helpdesk@tideway.london. 

 
Duration of work 
• Initial one month trial from 21 September 

• Extended working hours Monday – Thursday 
from 21 September to 17 December. 

 
What to expect 

• Works within the shaft and use of gantry crane. 

• Extended working hours for 12 weeks. 

 
What will we do 

• We will monitor noise levels 

• Best practical means to minimise noise 
 

 

 

Ref: 2140-TDWAY-TTTUN-990-ZZ-Report-700027 
September 2020 


